"One-two-three, kick."



"The Blues in the night" . . .

91st ANNIVERSARY BALL



It was a gala event, this 91st Anniversary Ball. There was dancing, entertainment, contests, and plenty of refreshments to insure a happy time for everyone. Most of all, the Ball helped raise the funds necessary for the building of the new Franciscan Monastery.



Pancho explains rules of dance contest to contestants.

For the second successive year, all the units under the supervision and control of the Franciscan Brothers banded together to hold a monster ball, with entertainment and all the trimmings, to commemorate the 91st anniversary of the founding of the community in Brooklyn. J. Wesley Hart, Class of '38, served as general chairman and Mike Petito represented on the committee the St. Francis College student body which contributed much to the financial and social success of the evening's festivities at the Main Ballroom of the Columbus Club, K. of C., November 15th, 1949.



Mr. Hart addresses student rally.



The Rythmn Boys.



Mrs. Babe Ruth appeals to students for support of Monastery Fund Drive.



Mr. Wesley Hart, Chairman of 91st Anniversary Ball; Mrs. Ruth; Charles Schaem; Dean of College, Brother Jerome.